





Dear Parent/Guardian,

Please see below for the easy steps to purchase school uniform for your child for this year:

HOW CAN I PURCHASE MY UNIFORM?

- ✓ Visit <u>www.sud.co.uk</u> and click on the purple booking icon to book an appointment at one of our stores.
- ✓ You <u>must book an appointment before 31st July 2020</u> to guarantee delivery of uniform prior to the beginning of school.
- ✓ You can book same day appointments where these are available, throughout the week- including Saturday's & Sunday's
- ✓ Please avoid ordering online if you are unsure of the sizes you require, as <u>all exchanges</u> will require a visit to store by appointment

IMPORTANT NOTICE:

We are unable to facilitate <u>any</u> walk- ins until the end of September 2020, you <u>must</u> book anappointment. We expect August to be extremely busy, with limited availability, so would advise booking an appointment by 31st July to guarantee deliveryof your uniform before the beginning of school.

Please contact us at info@sud.co.uk if you have any further queries, and we will be happy to help

With Kind Regards

School Uniform Direct Team









